
Reception Open Day 

27th November at  

3.30pm 
Is your child starting school in September 2025? If so, come and visit 

our brilliant Reception classrooms on the 27th  November, 3:30pm—

4:30pm.  

Bring your child with you for an opportunity to meet our wonderful 

staff, ask questions and take part in a variety of activities. 

To book a place, please email office@osparade.co.uk 

 


